
As a person with type 1 diabetes and a healthcare provider, I see daily the need for lower insulin costs.  It is a lifesaving drug that 
those with type1 diabetes cannot live without.  Too many of our fellow type 1's ration their insulin due to cost which puts them at 
much higher risk for complications from high blood sugars which can be prevented. Anything that can prevent complications and 
reduce health care costs over the long term needs to be a priority.
Please vote yes on this important bill with life saving consequences.
Thank you!
Kathy Hanavan


